From: Michael Conner [mailto:MConner@cgasolutions.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 4, 2016 10:12 AM
To: Sandy Benton
Cc: Stephen Grant; Steve Burn; Tom Benton
Subject: RE: S.R. A1A - FHBC Grant Project - Substantial Completion Letter

HI Sandy,

I also wanted to congratulate you guys on a job well done!    I know that Mark Almy was very happy with this project.   I am, too.     I think that it looks great and it is a huge success.    I also like it when I am not called out there to look at it and help resolve issues and problems in the field.    Great job…not just on the Coconut Palms and the rest of the plant material, but also on the irrigation work!    It really looks nice.    Thanks again…I really appreciate it!    Mike

Michael D. Conner, RLA, ASLA
Senior Landscape Architect | Landscape Architecture (Broward)
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